
DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL, POWER GRID, PUSAULI 
Urgent Notice for Std.-X (2020-21) Students 

All the appearing students of Std.-X are hereby informed that their Board Examns 

scheduled from May-21 have been cancelled & The CBSE Board will calculate their 

results based on the Internal Assessments as well as online/offline & Pre-Board Exams 

conducted by school during the session 2020-21. For this the competent authority of 

CBSE, New Delhi has demanded all obtaining marks of each exams taken during 2020-21 

from school with Internal Assessment at the earliest. Keeping in view the above 

mentioned reasons as well as the seriousness of Board Exam results the std.-X students 

are advised to get their No-Objection Certificate from the School up to 30th April-2021 & 

registered them for Online Final Pre-Board Exams to fulfill the "Objective Criteria" issued 

by the CBSE Board for Std. X exam results. So, hurry up & for any query please contact to 

Mr. Mayank Singh, CBSE Exam Co-ordinator for the same. The school office is running in 

all working days from 09:30 a.m. to 02:30 p.m. Students must follow the guidelines as 

well as the protocol of covid-19 manners in this regard. Contact No. - Mr. Mayank Singh 

9122762365 for Board Exams/Pre-Boards & Mr. Krishan Kumar-07992418758 for 

obtaining No-Dues Certificate. Last but not least the undersigned wishes for your better 

board results and bright carrier. 

(VIJOY KUMAR) 
PRINCIPAL 
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